
 

 

Good morning families, 

We had a great week back to school after spring break! It is so fun to watch them 

interact and form bonds with one another. They are very supportive of each other 

and are playing more and more in larger groups, as well as all together as a class 

on the playground. The children are all doing an amazing job participating in 

meeting and activities. Each one of them stood by themselves in front of the class 

for sharing time on yellow day and all of our friends cheered for each other. Mrs. 

Villone and I are very proud of them! 

This week we will talk about rainbows and mixing colors. Tuesday the children will 

use rollers to make a rainbow picture. We will begin with the colors red, yellow, 

blue and purple on a paper and, as the paint is spread, we will make the colors 

orange and green. We will read the book What Makes a Rainbow and they will 

learn how a rainbow is formed. I will also do a fun rainbow swirl experiment with 

them. 

On Thursday the class will be finger painting! We will give them two primary 

colors to mix to form another color. Please be sure to send their paint smock to 

school with them or dress them in clothes you don’t mind getting messy. We will 

do a color mixing experiment this day as well. 

Thank you all for sharing your little ones with us, they definitely put a smile on our 

faces! 

See you Tuesday, 

Joan 
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